
WE NEED YOUR HELP...

Pictured Rocks National 
Lakeshore is developing a 
strategy to reduce potential 
impacts of the Emerald Ash 
Borer.

The Lakeshore has three 
species of ash, all of which 
could be affected by this exotic 
invader.

Please read the attached 
informational sheet provided 
by the Michigan Department of 
Agriculture.

Help us protect and preserve 
the Lakeshore forest by not 
bringing ash firewood into the 
park and by following the 
recommendations on the flyer.

Thank You,

Jim Northup
Superintendent
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